
OUT OF THE COLD  
BLYTHWOOD ROAD BAPTIST CHURCH 

Needs Warm Men’s Parkas, Boots & Blue Jeans  

Now in our 25th season, every Saturday evening, from the beginning 

of November to the first weekend in April, Out Of The Cold at        

Blythwood provides a safe, warm place to stay overnight with two hot 

nutritious meals. Through this program, provide not only food and    

shelter but a warm  welcome, fellowship, acceptance and compassion. 
 

We also offer warm clothing and our 

shelves are bare and in need of clean, 

gently used Men’s Winter Parkas, Boots 

& Blue Jeans. 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your support!  


